Notice of Public Hearing 
Legal Notice is Hereby Given that the Board of the Town of Porter will hold a Public Hearing at the Town Hall, 3265 Creek Road, Youngstown, New York, 14174, Town of Porter, on Monday the 8th day of February 2021 at 6:30 p.m., to hear all interested parties regarding the adoption Local Law No. 1 of 2021, titled “Solar Energy Systems.” Further information, including access to a copy of said proposed Local Law, may be obtained at the Town Code Enforcement Office, or contact the Town of Porter Code Enforcement Office with questions; 716-745-3730, ext. 7. Due to COVID 19 Pandemic any written comments will be entered into record if submitted to the Code Enforcement Officer prior to the 6th of February 2021.
Kara Hibbard, Town Clerk

